
Welcome Message 
 

Welcome to Ruhkala Elementary School.  We are very proud of our new 
school, Home of the Quarry Cats!  The Rocklin Unified School District and 
Ruhkala Elementary School staff are dedicated to providing the best 
possible, well-rounded education for your children.  It is our desire and goal 
to establish and maintain communication between home and school that is 
open and effective.  Our web page has been prepared to answer many of the 
questions that arise about our school. 
 
I encourage all parents to become actively involved with your child’s 
reading and learning.  Additionally, please support our Parent Teacher Club 
as a volunteer or a board member. 
 
Please don’t hesitate to call or email me or your child’s teacher if you have 
any questions or concerns regarding school. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Gary C. Yee 
Principal 

 
Dates to Remember 

 
August 11  School Office opens (7:30 AM - 4:00 PM) 
August 18  Class Lists posted - @ 6:00 PM 
August 19  Meet the Teacher -  11AM-12 noon 
August 22  First student day - Monday 

• Full day for Gr. 1-6 (7:50 AM - 2:20 PM) 
• Full day for Kindergarten  

o AM K  7:50 - 11:10AM 
o PM K   11:00AM - 2:20PM 

August 25  Back to School Night 
 


